
 

WBG’S Big night out raises more than £4,000 for 
Pilgrims Hospice 
 

 
 
 
More than £4,000 was raised by The Wealden Business Group at the annual charity 
black tie dinner held on Saturday, 2 February in aid of Pilgrims Hospices. 
 
The dinner, at the Little Silver Country Hotel, Tenterden, was attended by almost 
100 members and guests, who enjoyed a champagne reception, dinner, auction, 
tombola and fun casino. 
 
They were welcomed by WBG chairman Richard Harvey, who said that Pilgrims 
Hospices had been chosen as the group’s charity-of-the-year in memory of late 
member Andy Wilson. 
 
He also thanked the event’s sponsors, which included Busby’s Chartered Accounts, 
Barry Jones florists, and the Little Silver Country Hotel.


